
How Do We Use Your 
Donations? 
 
£11 will pay for a feeding tube 
for a child that is no longer able 
to eat solids 
 
£20 could pay for memory boxes 
to help children and their 
families capture special 
memories 
 
£100 could help pay for a crisis 
visit for a Hospice at Home nurse 
during a medical emergency 
 
£2,500 funds the cost of 
portable oxygen cylinders for a 
year for the children that need it, 
including emergency situations. 
 
£5,500 could pay for a post 
bereavement weekend for 
siblings that have lost a brother 
or sister. 
 
£11,000 could fund  a specialist 
‘safe’ bed for children who 
would otherwise need to be 
restrained during rest and sleep 
time, due to seizures and 
thrashing. 
 
£52,000 is the cost to employ 
one of our clinical nurse 
specialist 
  

Developments at Shooting 
Star Chase 

 Supporting more babies, 
children & young people 
with life limiting conditions, 
and their families (currently 
support 700 families) 

 Awarded an Outstanding 
rating for Shooting Star 
House hospice (Hampton) in 
the 2015 Care Quality 
Commission Inspection  

 Recruited two social workers 
to ensure families access 
the right levels of support 
from all Government 
agencies and providing 
trained support to our 
families. 

 Recruited a Transition 
Coordinator to support 
young adults and families 
through what can be a 
difficult transition into adult 
support. 

 Further investment in our 
Hospice at Home service.   

 Increase of short break 
nights at our hospices  

 Starting a refurbishment 
plan in 2016 for 
Christopher’s hospice in 
Guildford 

“When things become too much and you can’t really see a way out 

of the dark hole, the hospice proves someone really does care.” 




